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ACTION TAKEN ON FEEDBACK 2021-22 

The feedback received from the students, leachers and nlumni was discussed in a meeting of the 1QAC 
held in the presence of Oflicer-in-charge. NAAC & 1QAC Coordinalor on 06.09.2022. The quantitative 
analysis of the feedback received between15 and 24 August 2022 was discussed and the following 
measures were taken to address the iSsues rellected in the feedback and cater to the needs and 
enpectations of the students. 

a) The long-standing demand for a College Hostel has finally been addressed. The Bethune College Girls' Hostel with a capacity of 150 inmates was inaugurated on 6 August 2022. The College Hostel has been made available to first year students, amounting to 50 during this session. Next 
session onwards, the seats will be gradually increased, to accommodate students of other batches 
s well. 

b) A nevw water dispenser will be installed near the Canteen and Vidyasagar Bhavan. to cater to the 
requirement of the students. It has been donated by Hon'ble MlC Dr. Shashi Panja and the workk is likely to be completed by the next month. 
Since the students' feedback regarding the completion of syllabus was not entirely satisfactory, a 

department -wise analysis was conducted to identify the lacuna and this has been addressed 
through academic audit. Remedial classes and doubt-clearing sessions are being organized by the concerned departments. 

d) More books related to the CBCS curiculum will be purchased by the College library. The 
departments have been asked to select from a list of e-books circulated by the Librarian for that 
purpose and also prepare a list of recommended books. 

e) Mentoring of the Office staff will be conducted by a Committee comprising of teaching and non 
teaching staff members to sensitize them regarding more student-firiendly behaviour. 

f)A new classroom for PG programmes is being created on the first tloor of the administrative 
building. out of verandah space. This 1S in response to a long-standing requirement of PG 
students. 

g) In view of the increasing mental health crises 1laced by students, Mental Health Awareness 
Programmes will be conducted in collaboration with Sayantani Adhikary Foundation 

h) A self-sustaining Ecosystem Aquarium would be installed in the Science Library for educational 
purpose and also as a part of the green initiatives. 

1) A new ramp is being constructed to consolidate the Divyangjan policy adopted by the College. 
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